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Report on ‘Hawan’ Ceremony 

 
Birla Public School Ganganagar performed an auspicious 'Hawan' ceremony on April 01, 

2023, in the school campus to mark the inauguration of the new academic session 2023-24 and 

to seek the prime blessings of the Almighty. The beginning of a new session is always a time 

for hopes and renewed energies. 

All the students, teachers and administration staff members marked their presence and prayed 

to God for the smooth functioning of the school. 'Aahutis' were put in the 'Hawan Kund' while 

chanting the sacred mantras. An ambiance of spirituality was created in the school.  

The Principal extended her wishes for a promising new session ahead that would successfully 

bridge the learning gap for all the students and she also wished good health and happiness for 

all the BPSGians. Hence, the ‘Hawan’ ceremony was performed religiously under the divine 

fervour and spirituality. 


